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MASSES AND INTENTIONS
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 8-9, 2017
Saturday
5:00 PM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Sunday
8:00 AM 
 Mass 
   Intention:  Esther Hall (RIP)

Requested By:  Jim and Phyllis Hall
Sunday
10:30AM 
Mass


Intention:  James Pratt (RIP)

  Requested By:  Monica May
WEEK OF
APRIL 10-14, 2017
Monday

No Mass  
Tuesday
12:00 Noon
 Mass
   Intention:  Clement Roy (RIP)

Requested By:  The Daily Mass Attendees
Wednesday      

No Mass
Holy Thursday 
7:00 PM
Mass
   Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Good Friday
7:00 PM
Service
THIS WEEKEND OF
APRIL 15-16, 2017
Holy Saturday Easter Vigil
8:00 PM
 Mass 
   Intention:  Fr. Jim 
Easter Sunday
8:00 AM
Mass


Intention:  St. Therese Parishioners
Easter Sunday
10:30 AM
Mass


Intention:  For all Families
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DAILY SCRIPTURE READINGS

Daily Readings may be found at the
www.USCCB.org website.

BLESSED SACRAMENT CHAPEL

VASE FLOWERS

Perpetual living memorial for Anna Lupei
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  ST. THERESE’S TABERNACLE CANDLE
April 10-16, 2017

In Memory of:  Jan, John, Pat, Michael, & Helen Olekszyk

"To whom much is given, much is expected."  Luke 12:48
OPERATING BUDGET
Fiscal Year 7/1/16 through 6/30/2017
Annual operating expense budget:
 $540,244
No Offertory totals due to early bulletin deadline
GIVE ONLINE THIS HOLY SEASON OF LENT
As you contemplate donations this holy season, please keep St. Therese in mind.  Your contributions are needed for everything from special programs to basic operating expenses—both are deserving of your support.  Please be generous as you can this holiday season and in the year ahead.  For the convenience of church members, we offer online giving.  To donate, visit the church website at www.sttheresechurch.info and locate the link to our online giving page and follow the instructions.

We can accept Visa, MasterCard, Discover, American Express, debit cards and savings/checking drafts.

There is no need to sign up every year for a new account, simply log in to your existing VANCO account and update any payment information or other changes you would like.

APRIL SECOND COLLECTIONS

April 22-23
Catholic Virginian


April 29-30
Fuel Fund



BINGO UPDATE

On March 27, 2017, Bingo attendance included 35 players   (7 parishioners) and 14 volunteers.  The total deposit was $1,373.75.   To volunteer, please contact Carol (694-4915) or Terry (824-9028).  Donations to St. Therese during 2017 total $11,000.
[image: image5.jpg]APRIL IS NATIONAL

CHILD ABUSE

PREVENTION MRNTH




THRESHOLD BIBLE STUDY

The Friday Evening Bible Study will begin studying about “The People of the Passion” soon.  If you are being called to join a more intimate relationship with Christ, please join us for a deep, thoughtful and rewarding study of the passion of Christ.  For more information please contact Jim Lee at 804-693-0826.

YOUTH GROUP NEWS!
The Youth Group is in need of adult volunteers for the Middle and High School Youth Groups, a basketball hoop and a soccer goal.  If you can help in any way, please contact Brandon at

693-5939 or email youthministry@stthersglo.org.
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YOUTH MINISTRY EASTER EGG HUNT

The Youth Ministry will sponsor an Easter Egg Hunt for all youth in the Parish on Easter Sunday, April 16, after both the 8:00 and 10:30 Masses.  

PARISH COUNCIL ELECTIONS

Parish Council elections will be held the weekend of April 22 and 23 during all of the Masses. All parishioners 16 years of age or older are eligible to vote. Three new members will be elected to Parish Council during this election.  Information about the nominees who will be on the ballot will be displayed in the Commons during the month of April. Please read about them so you are able to make an informed choice on April 22/23.  If you will be out of town the weekend of the election, please contact Cheryl Davis at cheryldavis50@gmail.com to vote before April 22.

HELP NEEDED 
Fort (Youth Learning Center) Clean-up on April 29th 9:00 am – 4:00 pm. Please email or call Brandon Allaman, Youth Minister, at youthministry@stthersglo.org or 804-693-5939 if you would like to help out.

ALL MINISTRIES

Calendar planning information has been placed in your boxes in the social hall.  Please fill out the needed information and return it to the office by Friday, April 21.  Thank you 

REFLECTIONS FOR PALM SUNDAY

Here are some reflections to think about after hearing the Gospel of the Passion of the Lord.
· The procession with palms symbolizes our Lenten journey.  Has your Lenten journey brought you closer to God?

· Our procession with palms also symbolizes our willingness to go with Jesus to Jerusalem to suffer, die, and rise.  What is your reaction to suffering and death in our world today?

· What does the celebration of Jesus’ passion and death and resurrection mean to you?



SYMBOLS OF THE SEASON
PALMS

    In ancient times, palm branches symbolized goodness and victory.  They were often depicted on coins and important buildings.  Solomon had palm branches carved into the walls and doors of the Temple (see 1Kgs 6:29).  Regarded as sacred from early Semitic times, they were carried by the Jews as a sign of triumphant rejoicing.  In the Book of Revelation (7:9), people from every nation raise palm branches to honor Jesus.

    The leftover palms from Palm Sunday are saved in many churches to be burned the following year to make ashes used in Ash Wednesday services.  The blessed palms are sacramentals (sacred signs which remind us of God’s presence).
UPDATED BINGO PLEA TO THE PARISH
    We are so grateful for the new, amazing parishioners who have responded to our plea for additional Bingo volunteers and especially to the Knight of Columbus Council 9428 who will begin serving Concessions on April 3, 2017, allowing us to continue gaming for the monetary benefit of the Church of St Therese.

    We are still in need of volunteers for some specialized positions on game night such as Assistant Bingo/Game Managers, 

Callers, and Floor Sales, and on the Charitable Gaming Board, including Financial Officer/Treasurer.  Please prayerfully 

consider these needs and let us know if you are interested.  We will train you and ensure a smooth transition.  

    Terry Greer, Chairman, Charitable Gaming Board of Directors (804) 824-9028

REMINDER—EASTER BASKET BLESSING

In the age-old tradition of bringing an Easter Basket to church stems from the desire of the Christian community to ask God’s blessing on the foods that will break the Great Fast (Lent) and  from which they have abstained during the forty day period.  The religious significance attached to the foods eaten are symbolic of Christ Himself, our true Passover.  Brochures are available in the magazine rack to help you create your own Easter Basket.  Fr. Jim will bless Easter Baskets on Saturday, April 15th, at 9:30 AM. 
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TRIDUUM

Holy Thursday, April 13, Mass 

        7:00 PM

Good Friday, April 14, Service

        7:00 PM

Easter Basket Blessing, Saturday, April 15      9:30 AM 

Holy Saturday, April 15, Easter Vigil
        8:00 PM

Easter Sunday, April 16, Masses
        8:00 & 10:30 AM
 “Your king comes to you, meek and riding on an ass.”





Palm Sunday


the Passion of the Lord





April 9, 2017








